
 

Activity News 

ICT Mahidol’s M. Sc. in Computer Science got assessed by MU AUN-QA 

Assessment 4.0 

 

During 4 -5 September 2023 – Dr. Pattanasak Mongkolwat, the Dean of the Faculty  

of Information and Communication Technology, Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), together 

with executives, program chair and committee of M.Sc. in Computer Science (International 

Program), instructors, alumni, entrepreneurs, current students, and support staff of ICT 

Mahidol, participated in the “MU AUN-QA Assessment 4.0”. This year, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Kittisak 

Yokthongwattana, Deputy Dean for Education and Student Development, the Faculty  

of Science, Mahidol University, served as the assessment committee in Room IT4 0 4 , the 

Faculty of ICT, Mahidol University, Salaya.  
 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/m-sc-mu-aun-qa-assessment-4-0/  

 

https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/m-sc-mu-aun-qa-assessment-4-0/

	Activity News
	ICT Mahidol’s M. Sc. in Computer Science got assessed by MU AUN-QA Assessment 4.0

